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A huge thank you to our amazing children and parents
uWho ran our annual Santa Dash this year. An incredible‘u
turn out and so much fun was hadl Mrs Hall's inflatable

Santa outfit was a huge hit, we think she should start
wearing it to teach her PE lessonsl!

Well Done everyonel
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Upcoming dates for your diory

Mondoy 18 December Rock Steady Concert

at 2:19pm, ¥2-¥& children performing, all
parents and carers welcome.

Tuesdoy 10t Decembert Y72 af Waterside,

Sake to watch “The Snow Cueen’
Wednesday 20t December- Christmas dinnerd

at normal time.

Thursday 21 December- Christmas Parties in
Class; weor your party dothes!

Fridoy 22~ December: Break up for Christmas
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Star of the week

Pupil of the week

Wilfred

Santi

o CAROLS AROUND ThE

/ CHRISTMAS TREE

AT THE FINMEY LANE [/

QUEEMSWAY JUNCTION
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Kovah Ayla f |
Tack Olivia V\%
Aadam Anaya
Zainab Adam
Raima Maira
Charlie A Ayaan A
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At 7pm on Christmas Eve,
Heald Green Rate Payers :__
are putting together a :
wonderful community carol
event. Just turn up with 4
your singing voices, and
enjoy the festive spiritl Sleslallley
: . : “There are still a few
All donations received will _
be going to 5t Anne's L available far
gt:_mg cheerleading (Years
Hospice. 1-6) & Girls football
(K52) to start in the
& h new year it any
: j}fﬁ'ﬁ J,?ff children would like o
£ sign upl




ENTER OUR
CHRISTMAS
RAFF

If you would like the chance of winning this fabulous doll's house. tickets will be on sale after
school on Monday the 18™ and Tuesday 19" December.
Tickets cost £1 for a strip of 5 tickets.

The raffle will be drawn on Wednesday 20™ December, ready to be re-homed before the
Christmas break.
THANK Youl
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Today our youngest children at school performed brilliantly in their production
The Snowman at Sunset’.
It was wonderful to see so many parents and carers turn out to see their fabulous
show. We all had a big surprise when Hattie's firefighting dad popped in to watch
and brought some of his crew with him to cheer the children on!

Thank you everyone for all your support and generous donations towards school
fund at the end of all our productions over the last two weeks.
An update of our school FUND-O-METER will be shared in next week's Gazette
edition.

It's been a busy few weeks but now, with one week to go, I wanted
to thank you all for the generosity and support you've shown the

team and our wonderful children! THANK YOU! We are sure your
1 WEEK m GQ children will have a fun and fabulous final week of Autumn Term.

Mrs Gaulton :0)




